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CIRCULAR COMMUNICATION TO COMMISSIONERS 
AND CONTRACTING GOVERNMENTS 

IWC.CCG.693 
 
 

Representation at IWC/60 
 

The Government of Chile has asked the Secretariat to kindly request Contracting Governments that will be 
represented at Ministerial level at the 60th Annual Meeting to contact Fernando Danus of the Ministry of Foreign 
Affairs (email: fdanus@minrel.gov.cl; tel: +56-2-380-1403; fax: +56-2-380-1655). 
 
I would also like to take this opportunity to remind you that information on delegation numbers for the Scientific 
Committee meeting is due on 5 May, and that delegation numbers and names for the Commission and its sub-
groups is due on 9 May (see Circular Communication IWC.CCG.679 of 14 March 2008).  Provision of this 
information would be much appreciated. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dr. Nicky Grandy 

Secretary to the Commission 
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